
 

   

 

   

     

     

         

       

   

     

     

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

They would like to invigorate 
House reps across all Houses. WC to take to HOBH, who should 

be involved in the selection of their reps. 

and their chief point of 
contact should be the HOBH. They then liaise with relevant 

colleagues on issues raised.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Discussion was had around the relative merits of whole-school 
letters coming direct from HOBHs. No decision made on this - it 
was not felt to be a problem.

 

 



 

The school has used this to support exam year groups 
and will now broaden this out to other year groups and prospective 

parents in Year 6. 

(a) There are plenty of after-school activities on offer (sport, societies, 
CCF, DofE, Music ensembles) but some have been stymied by 
Covid restrictions and bubbles.  

(b) It was agreed that HOBHs should monitor more closely what 
students are participating in and keep records of this, compelling 
students to go where necessary. This sort of approach would 
ensure children are away from screens as much as possible.  

 

as soon as we are able to safely next 

term. This depends on government guidance. 

 

Parents were concerned about the amount of time their child is spending 
on their phone.

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


